
P38. Planning Site Visits and Hearings

The Committee considered a report by the Director of Corporate and
Housing Services which invited members to consider and review the
practice surrounding site visits and hearings conducted by the Planning
Committee.  The report proposed options that the Planning Committee may
wish to consider should it decide to hold a site inspection or convene a
hearing or both prior to determining an application.

Decision

The Committee agreed the:-

(1) options detailed at paragraph 5.1 of the report, and

(2) amendments to the current hearing procedure as set out at
paragraph 4.9.


